
 
 

To:  Mayor Bergquist & Trustees 

From:  Steve Kudron, Town Manager 

Date:  June 23, 2025 

RE:  Consideration to Approve a New Pontoon Boat for Headwaters Marina 

 
 

Background: 

The Board of Trustee approved $50,000 in the 2025 budget for the purchase of a new Pontoon 

Boat to add to the Town’s rental fleet.  Staff has negotiated for the best available boat to add to 

the fleet.   

 

Elevated Marine was able to provide the best possible price for the greatest value boat for the 

fleet.  The purchase buyers order is included in your packet.  Delivery and setup is included in 

the purchase price. 

 

Staff recommends the Board consider the contract for a Bennington 20ft SXSRC pontoon boat. 

 

Suggested Motions: 

I move to recommend the mayor sign the contract with Elevated Marine for Bennington 20 

SXSRC Pontoon and Yamaha motor  

OR: 

I move to NOT recommend the mayor sign the contract with Elevated Marine for Bennington 20 

SXSRC Pontoon and Yamaha motor  

 

 


